
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Appendix E 

FNS RESPONSE TO NASS COMMENTS 



From: Rosenthal, Amy - FNS
To: Rhorer, Jennifer - REE-NASS, Washington, DC
Subject: Comments on SNP QRS OMB Part B
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 3:51:00 PM

Dear Jennifer,

Thank you for your comments on the draft of Part B of the Special Nutrition Programs Quick
Response Surveys ICR package. The suggested clarifications and changes have been made.
 
All best,
Amy
 
Amy Rosenthal, PhD (she/her)
Social Science Research Analyst
Office of Policy Support, Special Nutrition Evaluation Branch
USDA Food & Nutrition Service
amy.rosenthal@usda.gov
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